
Exemption of Application Fee for Applicants from Disaster-Affected Areas (Disaster 

Relief Law Applicable Areas) for 2024 admissions 

St. Luke’s International University 

Graduate School of Public Health 

 

St. Luke's International University will waive the application fee for the 2024 academic 

year for applicants who live in areas affected by disasters that occurred in April 2023 or 

later (areas covered by the Disaster Relief Law and who have been affected by the 

disasters. 

 

1. For the latest information on the application of the Disaster Relief Act, please refer 

to the website of the Cabinet Office. 

(http://www.bousai.go.jp/taisaku/kyuujo/kyuujo_tekiyou.html) 

2. Please submit the "Application for Exemption of Application Fee" in the form 

prescribed by the university at the time of application. 

3. Please attach a certificate of disaster (photocopy acceptable). 

 

 

 


